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We want to hear from you 

My name is Chelsea, I am the new Community Liaison Officer 
for Bovis here at Matthewsgreen. Firstly, please accept my 
apologies for the delay in getting this newsletter circulated. The 
Christmas period led to some delays but we will generally 
circulate these updates every four weeks. 

 
 
I am keen to hear from you, whether this be about things that 
have gone well, some of our areas for improvement or general 
enquiries. Contact details are provided at the bottom of this 
newsletter. 

 

Works dates 

We will try to keep you updated on works but please bear in mind that dates may change due to 
weather and other outside influences. Again, we will make every effort to tell you when this 
happens. 

Works to complete the Twyford Road roundabout will commence imminently, this is planned to take 
approximately one week if no unexpected disruptions arise. 

 
The completion of the Toutley Road / MatthewsGreen Road junction and the installation of the 
zebra crossing on Toutley Road will also take place in January with an expected programme of two 
weeks. Following this, and depending on approval from the Wokingham Borough Council Street 
Works team, the installation of another zebra crossing on Matthews Green Road outside Emmbrook 
School will commence. 

All road surfacing is very much weather dependent and should temperatures drop near freezing, 
resurfacing maybe delayed but we continue to expect the Northern Distributor Road to be 
completed in February. More information on this will be provided in next month’s edition of the 
newsletter. 



 

Sponsorship  
In 2017 Bovis proudly sponsored the Wokingham Fireworks, the Winter Carnival and the town’s 
Christmas tree.   

 
Bovis Homes’ sponsorship of the Wokingham fireworks contributed to the fantastic amount of 
£28,750 raised for the Wokingham Fireworks Charitable Trust- ‘dedicated to raising funds for good 
causes in the Wokingham area’. Details of the fireworks, and the five main beneficiaries can be 
found here.   
 

Bovis were very pleased to support the annual Wokingham Winter Carnival event, which is run solely 
by volunteers and remains free of charge for visitors, whilst raising funds for local charities. This 
years theme of ‘Wokingham through the ages’ included stalls, fair rides, performances of music and 
dancing, and even Santa’s grotto!  … If you were unfortunate enough to miss it, you can view the 
photos here. 

 

Contact 

Bovis Homes has a website up and running to provide information for the local communities 
Matthewsgreen Farm, North Wokingham and Hatch Farm Dairies, Winnersh. 

This website has been created specifically to provide a clear point of contact for the local community 
and to inform the residents of North Wokingham and Winnersh of important news regarding the 
two sites. 

Please see: www.bovishomes-at-wokingham.co.uk/ 

Alternatively any enquiries can be directed to the Communities team on: Communities@cratus.co.uk 
or 07578613722. 
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